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Chris Baker (Civil Engineering)

From: Quintin Watt <quint.watt@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 30 January 2024 19:08
Subject: Fw: Black Country Bulletin No.14 - February 2024

 
Dear Black Country Society Member, 
 
Welcome to the latest edition of the Black Country Bulletin.  We hope you will find something of interest in our  
monthly newsletter, which contains details of this society's events along with those arranged by other local organisations - see below. 
 
Reminder: the BCS Annual General Meeting has been arranged for Monday, 18 March, at 7.30pm.  This will be a zoom meeting - 
log-in details will appear in the March Bulletin.   
 
I look forward to seeing you at a BCS event in the near future. 
 
All the best, 
 
Quintin Watt 
Secretary:  The Black Country Society 
 

The February BCS Live Presentation 

'British Bhangra Music as Soundscapes of the Midlands', by Rajinder Dudrah.   
7.30pm, Wednesday, 28 February 2024, at Bilston Town Hall, WV14 0AP.  
Admission: Members Free - Visitors £4.  
 

BCS Virtual Heritage Group 

Black Country Poetry - Open Mic Event - Hosted by Emma Purshouse.   
7.30pm, Monday, 19 February 2024.  
Admission via Zoom: No charge for members or non-members. 
email: societyblackcountry@gmail.com  for Zoom log in details.   
 

Black Country Noticeboard 

The Wolverhampton Society 

'The History of Wolverhampton's Queen Street', by Jackie Harrison. 
7.30pm, Thursday, 15 February, at Penn Bowling Club, 10 Manor Road, Penn, Wolverhampton,  WV4 
5PY.   
Admission: Members Free - Guests £5     
 

The Museum of Wolverhampton & South Staffordshire 

'Elgar - The Man & His Music', by Rev. William Cole. 
7.30pm, Tuesday, 27 February, at Penn Bowling Club, 10 Manor Road, Penn, Wolverhampton,  WV4 5PY.  
Admission: £5     
 

BCS Noticeboard - Opportunities 

The Black Country Society 
Volunteers needed! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
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The society is always keen to recruit members to join the committee, or to help out at our presentations and 
public events.  If you're looking for the chance to get involved in a worthwhile extra-curricular activity, please 
get in touch with myself for more details.   
 


